
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

14th June 2024 

School Photographer  -  Rearranged 

The school photographer will visit us on Monday 17th June.  

Please ensure that your child arrives in full school uniform.  

If your child has PE on this day, please can they bring their PE kit to school in a bag.  

Swimming for our Year 6 children will happen after they have had their photograph taken.  

Sports Days 

Dates for diaries 

Please note that these dates are weather dependant.   

Year 3, 4, 5, 6 Children 

Friday 21st June at 9:30am  

Nursery and Reception Children 

Thursday 27th June at 1.45pm  

Sun Hats and Water Bottles 

Please remember to send your children with sun hats if the weather is warm and please ensure that 

all children bring water bottles with them. 

It would be helpful if sun cream could be applied at home before the event.  Thank you. 

PE Kits 

If it isn’t a normal PE day, please can your children wear their PE kits to school on their sports day. 

Please remember that photographs of children should not be posted on social media sites without  

a parent’s permission. 
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